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October 23, 2020 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Campus/Community Planning Committee 

 

 

Dear Francisco, 

 

You have been nominated by the Vice Chancellor Resource Management and Planning (VC RMP) to 

serve another term on the UC San Diego Campus/Community Planning Committee (C/CPC) as a 

staff representative. Your participation and contributions in the past year have been valuable. Please 

accept this letter as your formal invitation to participate on this committee through September 30, 

2021. 

 

Please contact Ashley Chen (blchen@ucsd.edu) and copy those noted below, at your earliest 

convenience to confirm your acceptance of this appointment, or if you are unable to accept it. Thank 

you for your past and anticipated ongoing service to this very important committee. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Gary C. Matthews 

Vice Chancellor 

Resource Management and Planning 

 

 

 

 

cc: Danielle Melman, Staff Association Outreach and Engagement Chair 

Ginger Stout, Committee Contact 

Karyn Speidel, RMP Campus Transformation Manager 
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